
 

2017 Cape Town Flower Show postponed to 2018

Growth Events has postponed the 2017 Cape Town Flower Show as a result of the severe dry and arid conditions currently
experienced in the Western Cape.

The flower show is scheduled to take place at the GrandWest Casino and Entertainment World in October 2018.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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